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 BETWEEN Irvine Norn  

FIRM  Deninu Kue First Nation PHONE 
867.394.4335  

AND Damian Panayi OF    Golder Associates Ltd. DATE 9 May 2006 TIME  1100  

REF  

PHONE  

SUBJECT  

Ur-Energy Land Use Permit Application 
DISCUSSION  
I explained to Irvine that Ur-Energy will be holding meetings with the LKDFN and Tribal 8 Treaty 
Corp. Asked if this would be sufficient, or if the DKFN should also be consulted.  

Irvine had not yet seen the letter and map, but felt that meetings with the DKFN would be 
required.  Asked that we get back to him when we have a date in mind. He will look for the letter 
and map sent on 3 May by Golder.  

FOLLOW-UP REQUIRED 
 -Inform Irvine of the date when it has been decided, and make sure he sees a copy of the 
map showing the location of Screech Lake. 
 
RECORD OF FOLLOW-UP 
 
16 May.  Spoke to Irvine, who confirmed that they consider Screech Lake to be within their 
traditional territory, and they have documented this to be so.  Would like a meeting with Ur-
Energy.  I suggested the week of June 5, Irvine asked for a fax once we have the final date. 
23 May. Paul Boucher.  Paul said the chief would be away the week of June 5.  I said we 
did not require any motions, so we may not require the chief.  Otherwise we could not 
meet until late June or early July.  Paul will check with the Council. 
 


